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DAVID T. HARDY
ATTORNEY AT LAW
8987 E. TANQUE VERDE
PMB 265
TUCSON AZ 85749
(520) 749-0241
CELL 490-9460
DTHARDY@MINDSPRING.COM

March 6, 2015

Deborah M. Waller

Government Information Specialist
Office of the Inspector General
Office of General Counsel

950 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W.

Room 4726

Washington, D.C. 20530

Dear Ms. Waller,

This is a request pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C.
§552. I request copies of the following:

Any statements, surveys, or reports of interviews given to the Justice
Department Office of Inspector General in connection with IG Report No. 1-
2007-006 (“The Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives’
National Firearms Registration and Transfer Record,” June 2007).

I am prepared to pay all fees. Please inform me if they are likely to
exceed $200.

Sincerely.
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David T. Hardy



